



SATURDAY, OCTOBER 19 AT 1:00 PM

The Cancer Support Ministry will hold our Remembrance Service to remember family and friends who have passed from 2020 to the present. This Remembrance Service will be an in-person event in the Cathedral Chapel.

If you have a loved one who passed in 2020 to the present, and you would like to remember him or her at this Service, please provide us the name(s) of the deceased.

During our Remembrance
Ceremony, we will ring bells and light candles in memory of them.

If you are submitting the name of a friend, because of privacy issues, please get permission from a family member to do so. Please use the following format to submit a name:

CANCER SUPPORT MINISTRY
REMEMBRANCE SERVICE
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 19, 2024

Name of deceased
Submitted by
Telephone Number
Email address

(if you have additional names, please list them on a separate sheet of paper.)

ALL INFORMATION MUST BE RECEIVED BY SUNDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2024.

Please email your information to cancersupportministry@allencathedral.org.

We will contact you to let you know we have received your information and provide details on the Service.

For additional information, contact:

Sister Blossom Ferguson, Facilitator | 646-352-1476 Sister Winifred R. Davis, Co-Facilitator H: 718-528-2609 | C: 917-359-9645 The Reverend Stephen A. Green, Pastor

